News! News! Kenya Connections

Thom & Sherry Cahill Leadership Development Kenya



Special Project: Vehicle

In our first six months in Kenya as we traveled out to rural churches, to district seminars, and the Bible School we realized very quickly the cost of local transportation. It has become quite evident we will need to purchase a vehicle for our ministry. The vehicle will enable us to travel short distances from Eldoret, to and from the Bible School, conduct seminars, speak at youth camps, preach, and engage more at the ICCM boys school.

We are excited to report that we have been approved to raise funds for the vehicle. Because our original budget did not include funds for such, we are asking you to prayerfully consider a donation (any size is helpful) towards the vehicle purchase. If you would like to partner with us you may submit your donation online at FMWM or submit a check to FMWM, 770 N. High School Road, Indianapolis, IN 46214 and note on the memo line: VIKECAHILL.

We are truly grateful for your prayerful consideration and partnering with us for this need.

Work Permit Update

We are happy to report that Thom's work permit was approved and endorsed. Sherry's dependent form had to be submitted after Thom's permit was approved. The paperwork has been submitted and Sherry was given another three and a half month extension on her VISA. We appreciate all who have been or are praying for us regarding these permits. Thank you!

Election Situation

The election situation has been a long process. The first election was annulled by the Supreme Court of Kenya. The run-off election was conducted on October 26th. The election did proceed despite opposition in some areas. Many people stocked up goods in fear of post-election violence. Some areas have experienced unrest. The situation has affected local business owners and there has been a feeling of insecurity when you speak with people in the community. Please continue to pray for pastors and churches residing in these areas on unrest, and for a peaceful resolution for the Kenyan people. Eldoret has been quiet and peaceful and we are thankful for that.

Family Update

We are rejoicing with our family and are happy to report some updates to you.



Katelyn completed her Masters Degree in England, and has now returned back to Wisconsin. On her journey home, she was able to stop in and visit us in Kenya for a week. We were blessed to have that time with her. God has opened the door for a job with benefits for her. We are praising God for his continued blessings on he



James and Michelle completed their summer internships and also found time to earn themselves a scuba diving license too. James and Michelle continue to be involved in their church and community. We rejoice with them as God continues to help them in their studies.



Jon and Jocelyn celebrated their second wedding anniversary in October. We are excited to see how God is working in their lives. They continue to enjoy working with the youth at their church and being involved in outdoor recreation.

Praises

- Thom's work permit is approved
- God is blessing our one-on-one Bible study with a pastor and spouse
- · God has provided safety as we traveled to many areas
- Our daughter has returned safely to Wisconsin and has acquired a job
- · God is ministering to the people across Kenya as we conduct leadership developm

Prayer Needs

- Please continue to pray for the recognition of the presence of the Holy Spirit acro
- Please lift the pastors and their families to the Lord as they have many challenge
- Please pray for more leaders to be called to serve
- Please pray for quick processing of Sherry's permit
- Please continue to pray for our children as they minister in their respective places

Partnership Building



"He told them,
"The harvest is plentiful,
but the workers are few.
Ask the Lord of the harvest,
therefore, to send out workers
into his harvest field."

Luke 10:2

